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Sleepy days … … 

 Dear Parents 

As the summer seems to be drifting away and the autumn breeze creeps 
in, we all start to feel sleepy… especially when Mrs Gourley throws in a PJ 
day! But it was all in a good cause and lots of fun too! On Wednesday we 
came into school in PJs to help support the charity Children’s Hospital 
Pyjamas. They collect pyjamas to give to children who find themselves in 
hospitals or in children’s hospices at Christmas time. This was our first 
Care in the Community event this year and it was so successful. A huge 
thanks to all of our parents who kindly donated a pair of pyjamas. We had 
25 pairs on the day but then a huge donation came in the following day 
from one of our parents too- so thank you all. I will give you the final 
number collected at the end of the month as I have reached out to our 
wider community as well to see if they are able to support this good cause 
too. Thanks again. 

Thanks also to the parents that were able to come along to the Showbie 
workshop on Wednesday. I really appreciated your time and so glad you 
even got to be part of Huxley High Fives at the end of it. If you were 
unable to attend I will be doing another one again. Your child should have 
brought home the paperwork that was given out at that meeting called 
Collaborative learning- this shares with you a bit about how Showbie will 
work this year. We have already had a flurry of activity on there since the 
meeting so that has been wonderful to see. Today I have also posted your 
child’s purple mash passwords into the ICT folders on their individual 
pages. In each folder you will see examples of planning or resources that 
we are using in school and also activities that you may want to extend, 
supplement or replicate at home. This is for all students not just flexi 
children. It is also useful should your child be absent for whatever reason 
but well enough to access work- they can follow what we are doing at 
school.  

A reminder also about our curriculum pages on our website – these hold 
the overviews and weekly cycle of lessons for each class.  

Open day- we are holding an open day for prospective parents for 
Reception 2023 places. This will be held on October 11th. A short video 
advertisement will be going on Facebook this weekend so please do 
share this widely in your groups and communities. Thank you for your 
ongoing support. 

Many thanks  
Mrs Gourley  

 

 

       
 

 

 

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Quote/Reflection Point 

“Unity is strength. . .  

when there are teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved.”  

Mattie Stepanek 


